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With the placement of our final insurance policies for the year now complete, the total insurance 

premium to be paid in 2021-22 has now been finalised, and a positive change event has occurred 

under the Rules, whereby these costs exceed the insurance allowance by more than 1% of our 

maximum allowed revenue.  

This application is therefore submitted now to enable a decision by the AER in time for approved 

costs to be recovered in our transmission prices for 2022-23, which must be published by 15 March 

2022. This also follows a period of pre-lodgement engagement with the AER on a draft application.  

Owing to the commercially sensitive nature of some of the supporting information provided, the 

relevant parts of this application are submitted on a confidential basis, as outlined in Attachment 1. 

In the interests of transparency both confidential and public versions of the application are enclosed. 

We look forward to working with the AER through the assessment of this application. 

Please direct any queries to Simon Appleby in the first instance on 

Yours sincerely 

Rainer Korte 
Group Executive Asset Management 






